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“Mark" my words

~We made it through the budget meeting in one piece.

~This year holds a lot of promise and with the successes

~we had on Founder’s Day, this year is off to a fantastic
start: The-concerts on the common have had a great
tum-out and wonderful music, and the first issue of the
Wise Fox looked great!! A BIG thank-you to Eileen
McHugh, our Wise Fox Editor.

The summer brings an end to the Jaycee volleyball for
another season, and a great breakup party was held for
the participants. As one sport ends another begins
with pick-up softball The first night was canceled due
to rain, however, the following two nights have been
well attended and the games have been fun. I just have
one question-why did the team I was on lose both
times???

The Community Development area has been busy this
last month. Projects included: Tear-down of the
Founder’s Day float (coincidentally, there was a report
of a UFO on Joe Catalano’s front lawn); installation of
new playground equipment, which we helped to fimd,
at Booth playground; clean up at Camp Lincoln Hill; {
and the SHARE program continues to run smoothly J-
under Deb Mullens watchful eye. 59

0

The people who attended the budget meeting were |
_well fed, thanks to. the meetings and programs duet of

Aimee Emery and Dawn Cleveland. Other happenings

¥ in Individual Development area included the revival of
§) an old project, the Jaycee Open, which was executed
)

i super job!
(B

to perfection by Jim Hebert. Congratulations on a

The Membership area has had a booth at Founder’s

Day as well as all the concerts on the common. Lynda,
the booth looks great and gives a great impression we
all can be proud of

A big THANKS to all who worked at the Founder’s
Day concession booth, shooting gallery and glow
items. Each project either met or exceeded our
budget! The chairmen for the concession booth were
Chris and Deb Mullens, the chairman for the shooting
gallery was Gordon Wilhelm, and the chairman for
glow items was Lisa Loomis. Thank-you one and all
for your outstanding commitment.

Well that about does it for this month. The next
meeting includes the Associate’s softball challenge,
which is always loads of fun. We are also looking for
chairmen for the following socials:

Paw Sox

Red Sox

Block Island Social
Jaycee ‘day at the beach’

Please call if you’re interested in chairing any of these
projects. Planning is well under way for our next big
projects, which include the Fun Run and the Haunted
House. Come out and get involved!

aveeet

—— e e = m —————



2 y -
e ¥ o B & sy walle. . _‘O X
ﬂ.ﬁs/‘ . ~ \";‘:1._}, V.. i

i< 05

A NNOUNCING...

REGULARS VS ASSOCIATES
e ey oy ’

FOLLOWED BY...

WHERE?
BARBECUE AT THE
Fggf\ggljg (J}{Y‘Cﬁi SOUTH FOXBORO
FJELD AT COCASSE COMMUNITY CLUB
RIVER PARK 7:00
WHEN? and...GM
JULY 12th at 5:30 JULY 12th at 8:00
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1995 Scholarship Program

Foxborongh Public Fchools

FOXBOROUGH. MASSACHUSETTS 02035

KENNETH S. AUBERT GUIDANCE DEPARTMENT
GUIDANCE DEPARTMENT CHAIRMAN FOXBOROUGH HIGH SCHOOL
120 SOUTH STREET
TEL: (508) 543-1620
FAX: (508) 543-0357

May 15, 1995

Foxboro Jaycees - President
P.0. Box 169
Foxboro, MA 02035

Dear Sir,

Thank you for your participation in our 1995 Scholarship Program.

We have determined the selection based upon ycur choices, and student
priority in the case of duplication. The recipient of the Foxboro
Jaycees Scholarship, in the amount of $1,000 for 1995, are Gretchen
Saegh, Christopher Brilliant and Janice Dognazzi.

We request that you keep this information confidential as the students
are not notified until gradustion, June 4, 1995.

Again, on behalf of the Foxborough High School, Class of 1995, thank you
for your generous consideration and support for their continued academic

pursuits.

Please feel free to contact me at any time should you have any
questions.

Tt @) [)eboit)

Renneth S. Aubert
Gyidance Department Chairman

Committed To Excellence

FOXBORO
e BAYyCeEESs MEAMRER NEF THE TTNITED STATFES I4VCFFS Julv. 95
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Community ,aevelopment—”cmco” Diciceo

(Deb Mullen) Deb continues to run
a successful SHARE program. She
is always looking for volunteers on
the last Saturday morning of each
month. Call and tell her when
you’re available!

5 Concerts on

the Common

(Lynn Butler) We’ve had a great
turnout for the concerts-over 200
people each night! Bring the family
out on the following Thursday
nights to see a good organized
project and enjoy the
entertainment!

July 6 John Hicks & Revolution

July 13 Windwood Hollow &
Landslide

July 20 The Jaycee Band

Doad ace

(Bob Hickey) The date is
set for September 9.  Publicity
packets and more details will be
availabl at the GM.

@
JRaskethall Clinic

(Greg Loomis) This event will
occur in September. Greg is
hoping for lots of volunteer help!
He’ll be calling you!

2amp
JIroject 1

(Carl Bertolino) Carl is

looking for manpower
to build three ramps for an elderly
Foxboro citizen. Call him if you
are interested.

2amp l.!roiect 11

(Chico) Chico and his committee
helped out the Discretionary Fund
by disassembling a ramp for a
disabled Foxboro citizen

m

( :ommunitu Center
Zable Depaiv

(Chairperson needed)
OO T~

Donations

(Wendy Fischer) Wendy
is working on setting
standards for individual and team
donations from the Jaycees

YV outh Conlition

qf (Chico) This event
will take place on

' August 1, from 6-10
p.m. on the Foxboro
Common (In case of rain, the
Legion Hall). This event is geared
sowards the younger generation of
Foxboro. The Jaycees will have the
opportunity to set up a membership
booth, concessions, and advertise
upcoming events. A good chance
for us to attend and wear our
Jaycee T-shirts!

W inter
Common
ZApgrade

(Kenny Wills) Kenny is in the

process of getting a committee
together. Call him if you’re
interested.

OKAY, ALRIGHT!
CHICO. CDVP
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' INDIVIDUAL DEVELOPHMENT

J C 0 Questions, Comments, Project ideas,
P€eN  cau joe Catalano or John Dillon.
' 508-843-3816
Duffers galore, Hackers
supreme!!!111]
The JC Open was 2 smash-
ing success. Many more
peopie than expected showed
-up for this magnanimous
svent.

e T T e St it P R o it R R id|

* Prizes were awarded in many
catagories (we nced one for
“the chairman who fixed the

" tourpnament), Funny how his
team won!!1H!

=

Degrees of Jaycees

Beth is hard at work kecping up with all the members and
their activities, ranking can be found on the roster sheet.
Keep up the good work and always strive to be better.

P\U Softball

Patti is still going strong, Every
week al the Jaycee Field

ALarab your bat, caich some balls
&nd relieve some stress.

Greg Looris will be taking
over for Patti. See you at the
‘freld.

Life is short, Play hard|/
Jaycees!

Vollyball Projects to be chaired

The woltyball season is
wrapping up, Brian has donc a
Ome of our longest and most
rewarding projects, every
Mondsy, Ahern Gym.

Red Sox Social Paw Sox Social Block Island

ClamBake  Family Day at the Beach

Associate
Softball

Challenge!!

Well it's that timne of year
again when we leamn that
you have to tag the person
owt ar second base mot just
siep on the
bagiitinnnn

Loomis and Burns will be
the coaches for their respec-
tive teams.

Burner Burns has the Giant
Ecopomy size Geritol for the
associates,

Lefty Loomis has his team
fired up. (He promiscd he
would buy the beer)

The July GM, Jaycee Field

BE THERE!!

Canoe Trip

Sandy is chairing this very
outdorsy project. If you like the
woods, floating down the Saco
river in a canoe, then this
project is for you. ( NO hair
dryers allowed).

Sandy needs a deposit by the
July GM.

August 11th, 12th, and 13th.

Saco Bound!!
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Membership Report-Lynda Walsh

ACTIVATION
TEE SHIRTS...

CATHY HICKEY is
kicking around some new ideas for the
tee shirts this year. Cathy has the shirts
and will be handing them out to people
who don’t have one yet that have
participated in a C.D. or LD. project.
You may purchase one for $5.00.

Cable
ad...

JOHN O’NEILL and
his committee have worked hard on
the ad. Word has it that they are
almost ready for the air.

MEMBERSHIP BOOTH
(CONCERTS ON THE
COMMON)...

DAVE BROWN has volunteered to
chair the booth June 29th and July
6th. The Booth needs to be chaired for
two other concerts

July
12th

July
20th.

If you are interested please contact me.

Lynda Walsh
Vice President, Membership
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Secretary’s Report
Chris Hebert
Howdy, y’all Scholarship JUNE AWARDS
(this is the last time I'm .
gonna say it, Bob)) Winners
$1000 each
This report 1;;1‘11 be as sI;,(:rt Project of the Month
as I can make it, since this
poor little secretary is worn Gretchen Saegh Jom Sawran
out from trying to keep up * % % Installation Banquet
with all the “holds” and . y
motions during the June Chris Brillant
budget meeting. ek Jaycee of the Month
Janice Dognazzi Joln Lillon

‘%ﬂ DONATIONS “E(

Rob Petit/
Josh Randaldi
Junior Olympics
Wrestling Trip
$100 each

Jennifer Brown
Basketball

N

New Chairpersons

Greg Loommis
Pick-up Softball
Softball Challenge

(Regulars)

Ll bByroes
Softball Challenge
(Associates)

Sanay Smith
Canoe Trip

Frog of the
Month

Beth Finch...

whose face is still as red
as those undies every
time that episode is
mentioned!

W [roxoro]




The Haunted House Committee has been growing daily and has been hard
at work already. We have a theme! This year’s house will have a unique
set-up where each room in the house is designated as a specific room in a
1920-30’s mansion. Following is a listing of the rooms. If you are
interested in chairing a room that is still available, please contact me.

—

] ]
TAuditorium 1
Entrance Way Bob Hickey
Parlor Bob Sawran
Music Room
Kitchen
Servant’s Quarters
Dining Room
Guest Room
Master Bedroom/Nursery
Bathroom
Game Room/Bar
Library.
.sEemetery/Garden

Bob Webster/Sandy Smith

Fred Badger
Mark Emery P

There are some very interesting ideas brewing and Bob Webster has
offered to organize the room chairs and other interested parties in
expanding on the creative ideas to develop a great layout and script.

Dave Brown has offered to chair publicity and is looking for a small
committeeto help.

Deb Mullen has offered to chair the concessions and she is also looking for
help.

Lynn Butler has offered to help me in procurement. She and Dawn will be
looking to replenish our stock and save some money. If anyone has any
ideas for vendors, please contact Lynn or me.

Pete Sarrow will be heading up
our construction. We are hoping
to get into the house by August
1st so we will be looking for
manpower  throughout  the
months of August and
September.

I am very excited about this
year’s Haunted House and
will be looking for the
backing from the entire
chapter. The  next
committee meeting will be at
7:30 p.m. at the Community
Center on July 19th

LET’S GET PSYCHED!!!!

F SHOW NIGHTS ﬂg

October 12-Family Night
13, 14, 15,
19, 20, 21, 22,
26, 27, 28, 29, 30

"W [FoxBorO
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